
From the W-PHS President

Along with the month of 
November and changing 
seasons come vibrant colors, 
falling leaves, and shorter days 
as Winter draws near. In this 
Season of Thanksgiving we give thanks for the
beauty and bounty that surrounds us just as we
do for the support of members and friends of
our historical society. 

As always in November, we remember and
celebrate our many Veterans from the Town of
Williamson who served our country so that we
might enjoy the freedoms that we do today.
With gratitude we also think of, and salute our
many volunteers and donors who give selflessly
to keep our rich history alive and share it with
others.

As we reflect on a very busy and productive year
throughout which W-PHS has celebrated its
60th Anniversary, we remember and credit our
five Founders, who had the insight and
inspiration to establish our historical society.  
We applaud and acknowledge them for
realizing the importance of the historical
significance of our area and recognizing the
need to preserve our rich history for future
generations.

From our agricultural bounty to the once
thriving Pultneyville lakeport and significant
Great Lakes trading port which was the
commercial center of town; from the role we
played in shipbuilding, the Underground
Railroad, the War of 1812 skirmish to historically
significant Gates Hall which from its humble
beginnings as the first sacred place of worship
in the hamlet that evolved to being America’s
oldest, continuously active small community
theatre; from Pultneyville’s notable
concentration of significant architecture which
resides on the State and National Registers of  

Historic Places to being part of the recently
dedicated Lake Ontario National Marine
Sanctuary . . . we have a rich history that
continues to be worthy of our time, efforts and
resources.  

We remain proud of our community assets
which include our schools and the education
our children receive and our public library
which extends learning opportunities for all. We
value our town and county parks which provide
recreational opportunities and appreciate our
churches and community organizations for the
value they add to our quality of life. We
appreciate our first responders throughout the
town that keep us safe and the Chamber of
Commerce, merchants and businesses that
provide goods and services for our convenience
locally.

All of these assets are part of our rich history
and just as important as those we read and
hear about from the 1800s and 1900s that
shaped the story of our town and its hamlets.
We often take today’s bountiful blessings for
granted and don’t think of them as our history.
While sometimes difficult you remember, what
happens today becomes our rich history of
tomorrow.

W-PHS appreciates its sense of place in our
community and its many members, volunteers,
donors and friends who make it possible to
bring, and keep, our history alive.  We have
much to celebrate in this season of transition
and may we together give thanks for our
bountiful blessings in this Season of
Thanksgiving and beyond.

Regards,

Nan

Nanette Peters Hance
W-PHS President
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It’s Time To “Get Your HOLIDAY JINGLE On”
This Saturday, November 2nd!

The beautiful Fall colors and chilly weather are here, which means it’s time for the
Williamson-Pultneyville Historical Society’s Fall Fundraiser – “Get Your Holiday Jingle On”!
Join us at Gates Hall in Pultneyville for this festive event on Saturday, November 2, 2024
from 9:30am to 3pm or until sold out. 

All proceeds support future restoration and renovation work at Historic Gates Hall, the
nation’s oldest continuously operating small community theater!  Let’s come together at
Gates Hall and purchase bottles or build cases of award-winning wines that pair well with
family and friends at holiday celebrations and to support this incredible piece of history!  

Our wine expert, Ron Dougherty, will be available to assist you with your picks from
international wines provided by the Raise-A-Glass Foundation through the Great American
International Wine Competition. While you’re there, don’t miss your chance to win one of 2
incredible raffle baskets, an Entertainer’s Basket valued at over $350 or a Golf Basket
valued at $175+. Tickets are only $5 each or 5 tickets for $20. You have to see them to
believe it! And we’ve got your holiday baking covered too! You won’t be able to resist those
yummy, ready-to-go baked goods! 

This W-PHS fund-raiser is made possible by the Raise A Glass Foundation, also a 501(c)(3)
organization which donates a selection of premium wines in exchange for the time W-PHS
volunteers work (and have fun) at international wine competitions.  The Foundation, also a
worthy cause, was created to help save and improve the lives of adults and children
around the world.

This is a rain or shine event under the tent at historic Gates Hall, 4107 Lake Road,
Pultneyville.
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Thank you to our 
W-PHS House Volunteers!
submitted by Sue-Jane Evans

Albert Young family visits W-PHS
House Boat model display

On more than 50 afternoons during this past
summer W-PHS members volunteered to
open the House and welcome any visitors
who came. Whether the volunteers were busy
or enjoyed a quiet afternoon in the hamlet,
we appreciative the time and knowledge
each contributed to the society.  Thank you!

Deb and Paul Arndt
Charlotte Buehler

Kathy Cost
Barb and Ray Crawford

Cynthia Hansen
Dottie and Perry Howland

Cherie Kline
Marygrace Mazzullo

Amy and Colin McConville
Paul Naliwajek
Debbie Parts
Julie Sorrells

Georgia Stevens
Terry Sutherland

Sandy Zeman

We couldn’t do it without you!

Anita Saba, Albert Young’s granddaughter,
visited the W-PHS House on Saturday, August
31, 2024 to share some family history with her
daughter and grandson who were visiting
from Philadelphia that weekend. Anita
remembers her “Grandpa” working on this
model when she was a young girl.  Her brother,
Donald Prytherch, remembers “Grandpa”
trying out various motors for it in the bathtub..

Pictured below left to right : 
George Saba, Anita Saba (granddaughter),
Reema Henehan (great granddaughter), Kevin
Henehan (great, great grandson).
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In celebration of the season, Amy and Collin McConville have graced Centennial Park with its own
patch of pumpkins. The many sizes, shapes and facial expressions of the Jack-o’-lanterns which are a
Halloween tradition, greeted and delighted attendees as they left the “Meet the Spirits of Williamson”
event at Gates Hall. Thank You to Amy and Collin for sharing your community spirit with others and for
bringing smiles to all who pass by. All of that carving must have taken you a long while!🎃

For the donation to W-PHS in memory of Bob
Bristol, Part of St Peter Diver Crew 

 
from Emily Sullivan, Grant & Nicole Dudley

and Jayne & Michael Malcom 



William G. Pomeroy Patriot Burial
Marker application in the works

Semiquincentennial --not a word we
commonly use but one that we will possibly
begin to hear as the 250th anniversary of the
American Revolution rolls out next year in
2025. Locally, we here in Williamson at the
time of the American Revolution were mostly
a wilderness inhabited by immense forests,
many species of wild animals and occasionally
by Native Americans hunting, fishing and
trading along the lakeshore. Following the
completion of the treaty formally ending the
Revolution in 1783, some patriot soldiers
moved to our area, settling down, raising
families and helping establish what became
the Town of Williamson in 1802.

According to Walworth resident Peter
Fadden, there are 11 Revolutionary War
veterans buried in Williamson. Josiah
Dunning, Isaac Curtiss and Moses Blakely are
three of those veterans and they are “proven
Patriots,” a term used by Helen Camp,
Daughters of the American Revolution
representative.

Williamson Town Historian Perry Howland
would like to bring attention to these three
patriot soldiers by installing a Patriot Burial
Marker at the entrance to their resting place
in Pleasant View Cemetery in Williamson.
Howland is currently applying to the William
G. Pomeroy Foundation, based in Syracuse, to
secure this lasting tribute. Assisting him is
Tim Middlebrook, Sons of the American
Revolution representative, who is fulfilling the
requirements for the Patriot Burials Marker
Grant Program stipulated by the Pomeroy
Foundation.

SAVE THE DATE:  JUNE 2, 2025
W-PHS “GOLF FOR GATES HALL”

Join us for our 5th Annual W-PHS “Golf for Gates
Hall” Tournament on Monday, June 2, 2025, at
beautiful Sodus Bay Heights Golf Course. Because
of the generosity of our sponsors, hole sponsors,
golfers and donations, we have been able to make
necessary upgrades to the interior of Gates Hall
which has enhanced our performances and
programs. Most recently, we were able to have the
exterior of Gates Hall painted. She’s looking pretty
darn good due to your support! 
 
Please consider being one of our sponsors in 2025
which will help with the ongoing upgrades to
Gates Hall bringing her back to her true glory! If
you’d like to be a sponsor, make a donation or be
part of the team of organizers, contact Terry
Sutherland at tsutherl@rochester.rr.com or 585-
314-7813. 
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Gardeners Resting
Submitted by Linda Parmelee

The gardening season has come to an end. We 
will take a few months to regroup and then
begin to think about plans for the 2025 growing
season. Our intrepid gang has kept the grounds
looking good and the weeds (mostly) under
control. Sometime in February we’ll get together
for coffee and catching up before we get rolling
again in late April. Anyone who would like to join
us on Tuesday mornings from 9-10 would be
very welcome. It’s a “Come when you can” kind
of group and we usually chat for most of the
time we are working. The hour goes by fast! If
you are interested, you are welcome to send an
email address to susser1@yahoo.com and I’ll
keep you informed. Have a warm and cozy fall
and winter and we’ll see you when the
snowdrops and crocus are in bloom.

mailto:tsutherl@rochester.rr.com


You Are Invited!  
“Members First” Event

November 30th, 4pm at Gates Hall

In this Season of Thanksgiving, it is with gratitude
and sincere thanks to several very generous
donors and friends of W-PHS that our members
are invited to attend a complimentary “Members
First“ performance of “A Christmas Carol” on
November 30th commemorating our historical
society’s 60th Anniversary. The event will also
include a celebratory toast immediately following
the performance. 

“Thanksgiving weekend seems an appropriate
time to acknowledge and thank members for
their support throughout the last 60 years,”
remarks Nanette Hance, W-PHS President.  “And,
in the true spirit of “A Christmas Carol” to be
kinder and more giving, this celebratory
performance is our way to collectively honor the
past . . . the present . . . and the yet-to-come
accomplishments of W-PHS.”

Reservations are required for this “Members
First” event and must be made online at www.w-
phs.org by midnight November 15th. Please note
that starting November 16th tickets not spoken
for will be made available online to non-
members for an admission charge.

This special performance of a one man, two act
adaptation of “A Christmas Carol” will be
presented by the multi-talented Mr. Kim Tenreiro
who has in the past graced the Gates Hall stage, 

always bringing to life over 30 characters during
the show. Believing that we all share the
responsibility for maintaining and preserving our
cultural landmarks, Tenreiro gently encourages
and challenges others to be good stewards of
Gates Hall . . . America’s oldest, continuously
active small community theatre for which W-
PHS is sole steward.   When making reservations,
there will also be an option to donate year-end
gifts to the Gates Hall Preservation Fund for
those who may be inspired to do so. 

Please join W-PHS in extending special thanks to
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Bavis, Mr. and Mrs. Andrew
Doninger and Mr. and Mrs. Tom Watson for their
special gifts which make it possible to present
this holiday classic to W-PHS members. 

It is the pleasure of W-PHS to invite members to
enjoy this complimentary celebratory
performance on November 30th at 4pm at Gates
Hall which also includes a special toast to the
holiday season and the 60th Anniversary of 
W-PHS. 

Gene Bavis 
and

Burt & Felicia
Payne for your

donations to
W-PHS!

 

SAVE THE DATE:  Dec 8, 2024
15th Annual 

Pultneyville Illumination

Check our Facebook page for
updates and details!
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 Programs 
Performances

 Events 
At-A-Glance

 Nov 1 & 3, “A Tea Out of Time”, Nov 1 at 7pm & Nov 3 at 2pm, Gates Hall
Co-sponsored by the Wayne County History Museum and W-PHS. 
Tickets online and available at www.waynehistory.org

Nov 2, “Get Your Holiday Jingle On”, 9:30am - 3pm (or until sold out), Gates Hall

Nov 6, W-PHS Annual Meeting and Program, 7pm, Gates Hall

Nov 22, 23 at 7pm and Nov 24 at 3pm, “You’re A Good Man, Charlie Brown”, Gates Hall

Nov 25, Board Meeting, 5pm, Gates Hall
 
Nov 30, A “Members First” special performance of “A Christmas Carol” with a
Celebratory 60th Anniversary Toast (see page 5) , 4pm Gates Hall

Dec 8, Pultneyville Illumination

W-PHS Annual Meeting
November 6

The Annual Meeting of the Williamson-
Pultneyville Historical Society will be held
at 7pm on Wednesday, November 6, 2024,
at historic Gates Hall, 4107 Lake Road,
Pultneyville, NY, at which time the election
of officers will take place.

The Slate of Candidates includes Jean
Breitung for election to the office of
Secretary and incumbent Jamie Sonneville
for re-election to the office of Vice
President; both for two year terms.  In
accordance with the By-Laws, nominations
from the floor by members present in
good standing may be accepted.

Revisions to the By-Laws will also be
presented to the general membership for
approval.

Please refer to the W-PHS E-NEWS Blast
sent to all members under separate cover
or www.w-phs.org for details and slate of
candidates. Please plan to attend to ensure
there is a quorum to conduct business.

It gives W-PHS great pleasure to host two
readings of “A Tea Out of Time” at Gates Hall
which provides a historic ambiance for the
portrayal of many notable women in Wayne
County history. 

Please join us on November 1st or 3rd for
these readings for which tickets are available
in advance or at the door.
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Pultneyville, NY . . . Historic Gates Hall is pleased to
announce that it will host a staged reading of
Playwright Steve Duprey’s new play on November
8 & 9 at 7pm. 

In “Hummingbird in the House,” Duprey examines
the lives of two brothers on either side of the
political aisle as they struggle to accept Vince’s
transition from female to male.  This is a tale for
our tumultuous times as we, as a nation, struggle
with LGBTQIA+ rights in our towns, our schools,
and our families.

Join the Playwright/Director, along with the cast,
after the reading for meaningful discussion about
the play and anything else that is sparked by the
reading. Heartfelt and relevant of the times, this is
an opportunity you won’t want to miss to offer
valuable insights to Steve regarding characters,
dialogue, storytelling . . . and more, that may
enrich future performances. 

Tickets for this staged reading at historic Gates
Hall, 4107 Lake Road in Pultneyville are available at
www.w-phs.org.

“You’re A Good Man, 
Charlie Brown”

comes to Gates Hall Stage
November 22, 23 & 24

A YouTHeatre production of “You’re a Good
Man, Charlie Brown” will be presented
Friday, November 22nd, and Saturday
November 23rd at 7:00 pm and Sunday
November 24th at 3:00 pm at Gates Hall,
4107 Lake Road, Pultneyville, N.Y. 
 
Tickets for this Gatesinger Company, Ltd
production are available at 
www.our.show/gatesinger. 

Historic Gates Hall has just undergone a beautiful
transformation! Be sure to drive by and check out
the fresh new coat of paint that warmly
welcomes you into the Hamlet of Pultneyville. It’s
a stunning update to this beloved landmark—
come see it for yourself!

If you’d like to help with the ongoing care and
preservation of this iconic building, you can
contribute by visiting www.w-phs.org and
clicking on the “Donate to Gates Hall Fund.” Your
support is greatly appreciated, and we thank you
all for your kind comments.

Exciting News from the Williamson-
Pultneyville Historical Society!
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“Some I Remember” 
from Footprints by L B. Skeffington

Dedicated to retired Wayne County Cooperative Extension
Executive Director Elizabeth "Beth" Claypoole

submitted by Perry Howland

Young and old braved the windy, off-and-on
rainy weather this past Columbus/Indigenous
Peoples Day to take part in the annual
Williamson-Pultneyville Historical Society’s cider
making event. Thanks to apples from
Sonneville’s Lakeville Orchards, Perry Howland’s
replica cider press and energy and enthusiasm
provided by the attendees, much cider was
produced, and consumed. Donut holes provided
by the Society were an additional treat and were
enjoyed by all. Thanks to all who attended, and a
special thank you to Dottie Howland,  Terry
Sutherland and her grand-kids,  Bob and Lynda

Annual Cider Making Event a windy, cold but fun afternoon

I knew and worked with county agricultural agents
by the dozens. They are the foot soldiers of
agricultural extension work. In the early days the
county agent was the important link between the
farmer and newer things science and education
had to offer him. The lone agent in a county had to
be everything to every man, and somehow he
made it. With the advent of the New Deal and
scores of programs the agents were almost
engulfed in paper work, their work load greatly
increased, and they were fettered by a vast
bureaucracy at the top. That they survived all of
this is a tribute to their dedication and ability. Many
former agents now staff industries and
organizations which rank high in the business
world. I can think of some in my own
neighborhood: Phil Higley, president of American
Breeders; Mort Adams, president of Curtice-Burns
and the National Canners’ Association; Mark
Buckman, who turned the run-down Sodus Fruit
Farm into successful big business; 
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Fred Corey, executive vice president of the
National Apple Institute; Win Klotzbach, big shot
in the Michigan cherry industry; Earl Merill, who
went to Republic Steel; Joe King, administrator
of the Genesee Valley Regional Market, and
many others.

“Skeff,” as he was widely known, wrote for the
Democrat and Chronicle until his retirement in
1959. He filled posts as state editor, farm editor
and associate editor, and was occasionally
referred to as the dean of newspaper farm
editors. Some of his pieces were compiled in
three volumes, “a rambling and probably biased
backward glance at some places I have been,
people I have met and some items I have
written,” he recalled. He and his wife purchased
an old apple orchard in Williamson on the shore
of Lake Ontario in 1934, named it “Rocky Shore,”
and made their home there. 

Parmelee and Julie Sorrells for their help and
assistance outside. Thanks also to Charlotte
Buehler for her photos documenting the
event and serving as docent to the many
visitors who took advantage of the displays
inside the Society’s house museum. The
warmth of those attending more than made
up for the chilly temperatures and all who
took part went away with an appreciation for
those early settlers who produced cider for
consumption in times past.
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Recently Roland “Chip” Stevens III donated two
small 19th-century family-photo albums to   
W-PHS. While small, these albums are a
treasure trove of historical photographs of
Pultneyville residents in the mid-19th century.
The thing that makes these albums so valuable
is that someone took the time to label the
photographs so we now have identifiable
photographs of many early residents. The
albums appear to have belonged to the Waters
Family, and so I will include some photographs
of that family.

William Waters a native of Yorkshire England
settled in Pultneyville in 1806 purchasing
ninety acres of land on the north side of West
Lake Rd where it is reported that he built a log
cabin in Pultneyville (2021.0069.01). That tract
now includes the Cornwall Preserve
Pultneyville Masonic Lodge, and Pultneyville
Fire Company. William and his wife Mary
Simpson Waters had three children; Catherine,
Zimri, William, and Elizabeth.

Zimri married Alice Brewer the sister of Aaron
Brewer, the local blacksmith. As the oldest
son he inherited the farm and built a
cobblestone home in 1851 {now the Cheryl
and Bill Kline residence) where they raised
four children William (Will), George, Ella, and
Maria. 

Will, the oldest son, went west to Nebraska in
search of fortune, but instead found tragedy
when his wife died. He returned to
Pultneyville with an infant daughter where he
remarried and then went back west. Mother
Alice Brewer also suffered tragedy when in
July of 1870 her husband and two daughters
died. Younger son George was a farmer and
harbor master who with his wife Helen May
Cornwall had only one child, a daughter Alice
Evaline. Alice never married and when she
died in 1952 the Waters property passed to
her cousin Frederick Cornwall.

Photos from Yesteryear 
Submitted by Dan Montondo

Collection Management

Zimri Waters 
(2024.0051.03)
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Alice Brewer Waters 
(2024.0051.04)

William “Will” Waters
(2024.0051.05)

George Waters
(2024.0051.14)

Ella Waters
 (2024.0051.07)

Maria Waters
(2024.0051.08)
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Williamson-Pultneyville Historical Society Board of Trustees

OFFICERS
President
Vice President
Director of Development
Treasurer
Secretary

Nanette Hance 
Jamie Sonneville, Interim
Laura Hatch
Lou Martino
Terry Sutherland

nanhance@gmail.com
jamie@itclix.net
laura@thehatchcloud.org
treasurer@w-phs.org
tsutherl@rochester.rr.com

Collection Management
Communication
Fundraising
Gates Hall
Property

EXOFFICIO TRUSTEE
Town Historian

Florence Doyle
TBD
TBD
Laura Hatch
Tom Hatch

Perry Howland

fdoyle0407@gmail.com

laura@thehatchcloud.org
thomas@thehatchcloud.org

peridot@rakedsouthgarden.com

W-PHS COMMITTEES AND OPERATIONS
 
In addition to the Board of Trustees the work of W-PHS is supported by the following committees,
leaders and coordinators for specific purposes as needed. Leaders and Coordinators attend Board
meetings at the request of the Secretary or as deemed necessary and requested by committee
leaders which include, but is not limited to: 
 
“Meet the Spirits” Event                                  Alice Dodge
Exhibits                                                               Sue Jane Evans 
Finance and Audit                                            Lou Martino 
Get Your Holiday Jingle On                            Deb Parts and Florence Doyle 
Golf Tournament                                              Terry Sutherland 
Home Tour                                                         Deb Parts 
Homecoming                                                    Peter Parts & Committee
Picnic                                                                  Dottie Howland
Programs                                                           Nanette Hance, Interim 
 
OPERATIONS 
Correspondence                                              Linda Perkins
Education Liaison                                           Maria Ehresman
Gift Shop                                                           TBD 
Grants (Local and Regional)                         Sandy Zeman 
Grounds                                                            Lynda Parmelee 
Hospitality                                                        TBD
Supplies (Mill St & Gates Hall)                      TBD 
IT Administrator                                              Tom Hatch 
Membership                                                    Alice and Cliff Dodge 
Nominating                                                     TBD 
Volunteer & Visitor Engagement               Deborah Arndt 
Newsletter                                                       Barbara Crawford 
Social Media                                                    Charlotte Buehler 
Publications                                                    Officers & Communications Committee 
Media and Publicity                                      TBD
Website Updates                                           Amy Begy 
 
To contact any of the above, please call 315.589.9892 and leave a message.
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STANDING COMMITTEE CHAIRS
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About the Williamson-Pultneyville Historical Society

Founded in 1964 and chartered in 1971, the mission of the 
Williamson-Pultneyville Historical Society is to preserve, 
protect and share local history of the Town of Williamson, NY, 
in general, and the unincorporated hamlet of Pultneyville in 
particular, by creating curiosity, inspiring involvement, and 
providing exceptional experiences by making history come alive.

The Society is located in a landmark dwelling known as the Auchampaugh home at
4130 Mill St. This house was built for Harvey Auchampaugh about 1858 by Russell Cole,
a local blacksmith and builder. Auchampaugh was a prominent businessman in the
hamlet, a harness maker, drugstore proprietor and Postmaster for several years.
Rooms in the home contain exhibits, archived information, a gift shop and business
office.  The Society House is regularly open mid-June through mid-October 1-4pm
Friday through Sunday or by Special Appointment by calling 315.589.9892.

 
 W-PHS Board Meetings Information and Program/Event Cancellation Policy 

 

W-PHS Board meetings are generally scheduled to be held at Gates Hall at 4107 Mill
Street, Pultneyville at 5 pm on the last Monday of the month as per published
schedule. However, due to COVID-19, and to ensure social distancing, the time and
location may change, or may be held electronically. 

Any W-PHS member in good standing may attend on a non-voting basis and can
request to be placed on the agenda for a specific purpose related to the Society. For
the meeting schedule, please refer to the society’s website at www.w-phs.org. The
meeting schedule is also published in every newsletter. 

The W-PHS Board meetings/program/event cancellation policy: From time to time
there may be a need to cancel a program, event or meeting because of weather.
Cancellation Criteria: Schools are closed and/or after school events are cancelled due
to weather (Williamson/Wayne County). W-PHS Programs/Events will be cancelled by
the Program Chair.  Cancellations and rescheduling information will be posted on 
W-PHS website, social media and/or an email to all members.

W-PHS Board Meetings 2024

JANUARY 15 
FEBRUARY 12
MARCH 25
MAY 20
JUNE 24
AUGUST 26, 7pm
OCTOBER 21
NOVEMBER 25

All Board Meetings will be held in Gates Hall
at 5:00 pm unless noted otherwise on
www.w-phs.org 
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Contact us

Williamson-Pultneyville 
Historical Society

4130 Mill Street, PO Box 92, Pultneyville, NY
14538

w-phs.org
315.589.9892

 
Newsletter ideas? 

Send to Barbara Crawford, Editor at 
news@w-phs.org
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W-PHS Business Sponsors

Alard Equipment Corp.
6483 Lake Ave, Williamson
315-589-4511 
 
All County Construction
https://all-county-paving.com/
 
Cavallaro-Neubauer Chevrolet
3740 Route 104, Williamson
800-491-8625
 
Chance Farms, LLC
4000 Lake Rd., Williamson
315-945-7771
 
Champion Asphalt
championasphaltny.com
 
Cole Income Tax Service
4098 E. Main St., Williamson
315-589-8441
 
Copper Ale House
4095 Ridge Rd., Williamson
315-904-4508
 
Paula Priest - Cornerstone
Realty
585-370-1725 (cell)
315-524-7320 (office)
paulapriest@cornerstonerealty
ny.com
 
Dixon & Carr Realty
1842 Ridge Road, Ontario
 
Ely & Leene/Mead-Maloy
Agency
212 N. Main St., Newark
315-331-1432
 
Embark Craft/Lagoner Farms
6895 Lake Ave., Williamson
Embark - 315-904-4212
info@embarkcraftciderworks.c
om
Lagoner Farms - 315-904-4109
info@lagonerfarms.com
 
Empire Tree Surgeons
Empiretreesurgeons.com
 

Fox Fruit Farms LLC
3635 Lake Rd., Williamson
315-589-5113
 
Heintzelman’s BBQ
heintzelmansbbqpit.com
 
Houseworx
3275 Lake Rd., Williamson
504-352-4279
 
Infinite Audio
1116 NY-31, Macedon 
 
itClix
4137 Mill St., Pultneyville
585-747-9532
info@itclix.net
 
K.M.Davies
6509 Lake Ave., Williamson
315-589-4811
www.kmdavies.com
 
Leo J. Roth Corporation
https://leojroth.com/
 
Lettering Lounge
6160 Route 21, Williamson
315-589-4145
 
George C Miller Brick Co., Inc.
 734 Ridgeway Avenue 
 
Orbaker’s Drive-in
4793 Route104, Williamson
315-589-9701
 
Orbaker’s Farm Market
Lake Road, Williamson
315-589-2036
roman.rachel@gmail.com
 
PACE Electronics Products
4392 Route 104, Williamson
315-483-9122
www.paceelectronics.com
 

Peters Lakeaire Orchards
7295 Lake Ave, Williamson
 
Photo Graphic Services
7255 E. Townline Rd.,
Williamson
315-589-8665
 
Pultneyville Yacht Club
www.pultneyvilleyachtclub.org
 
Raked South Garden Bed &
Breakfast
7826 Jay Street, Pultneyville
315-589-8012
www.rakedsouthgarden.com
 
Raydiant Dentistry
Ray Henry
 
Reliant Credit Union
10 Benton Place, Sodus
 
Rootstock Cider & Spirits
3274 Eddy Road, Williamson
rootstockciderworks.com
 
Salmon Creek Auto
6506 Salmon Creek Rd,
Williamson
 
Seaway Trail Honey
Pat Bono
585-820-6619
SeawayTrailHoney@gmail.com
 
Storemore Self Storage
4149 Ridge Road, Williamson
315-589-7180
 
Sutherland Landscape
PO Box 79, Pultneyville
585-314-7813
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